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16th March 2020  

Coronavirus Update 

 

Dear parents / guardians, 

Following today’s news announcement, as a school we have to implement the following advice. 

● Anyone with a high temperature or a persistent cough, or anyone in the same household               
with them, is now being told to stay at home for 14 days.  

This particularly applies to any children who have not been in school today or have been sent home.  

Information about home learning will be shared shortly for any families this may affect.  

As a further precaution, all extra curricular clubs after school (other than Fun Club) as well as class                  
assemblies are being cancelled until further notice. We are currently waiting for advice on the T6                
York trip.  

We will keep you informed of any further advice as soon as we know.  

As a school community it is important that we support each other at this challenging time.  

Mr S Jevons 

Head of School 

 

 

 


